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Thursday 21st July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I can’t believe that we are coming to the end of this academic year; our first full year for three 

years.  Your children have all been amazing, each class working together as a unit all year. 

 

It is the time of year when we have to say ‘Good bye’ to our Year 6 pupils, they have been true 

ambassadors for school they will be missed.  We are also saying ‘Good bye’ to some families:  

Andrews, Beard, Froggatt, Hather, Indequi, Kakoleski, Khan, Konopka, Mather, Morris, Moustapha, 

Mulligan, Oladobe, Pollard, Rose, Ross, Savage, Sharples, Wilson, York and Zimmermann.              

Thank you for being part of our school family! 

We also say ‘Good bye’ to Miss Haslam who has secured a position in a school in Bolton, we wish her 

well in her new job and to Mrs Hatchard whose term of office as parent governor has come to an 

end. 

There will be some changes in September and some reminders that you need to be aware of: 

 The school doors will be open from 8.45 am, pupils can enter their classrooms to complete 

some wellbeing activities and enjoy a Magic Breakfast Bagel 

 The start of the school day is 8.55 am, all pupils should be sat at their tables by this time 

 Please refer to our school uniform policy on the school website 

https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/page/uniform/48722 trainers are not permitted   

 If your child has a school meal, as a parent (except for Nursery and Reception) it is your 

responsibility to order meals for your child, prior to 8.55 am each morning, via School Grid 

 Any payments for milk, toast, school meals, breakfast club, trips must be paid in advance via 

Parent Pay 

 Holidays taken in term time will result in a fine issued by Salford Local Authority 

I will post more information on Class Dojo, prior to school beginning on Wednesday 7th September at 

8.45 am. 

Finally I would like to thank my incredible staff for all their hard work and dedication to school.   

Have a happy, safe summer! 

Miss Barker 

https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/page/uniform/48722

